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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

extended festival greetings and good wishes to people of the State on the 

joyous occasion of Holi.  

In his message, the Governor said that the festival of Holi marks the arrival 

of spring and the myriad colours of Holi reflect the cultural diversity and 

heritage.  

The Governor wished that the festival of colours strengthen faith in the 

cherished traditional values and promote oneness, harmony and the good 

of all.  
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